RECOMMENDATION LETTER

The NHAI PIU-Bangalore elevation corridor project, which involves diversion of 11.00 Hectare
of forest land from the Bannerghatta National Park, is located at Thattekere Village Sy.No.91
and Sy.No.100, Kanakapura Taluk, Ramanagara district of Karnataka. The above said Linear
Project lies inside the Madeshwara State Forest of Anekal Wildlife Range of Bannerghatta
National Park. The diversion of forest land for the formation of elevated corridor may helps in
the reduction of vehicular traffic and speeding vehicles inside the forest area of Bannerghatta
National Park and thus facilitates easy and safe movement of wild animals across the forest area
of Bannerghatta National Park (Kardikal-Madeshwara elephant corridor area). Hence, the
proposal may be considered for further approval, with necessary and suitable conditions like

installation of awareness sign boards, wamning sign boards, CCTV cameras and check gates etc.

Deputy C%@df Forests
Bannerghatta National Park

Bengaluru




